
 

 

Route 4 Shelby Proposed Modification 

 
 
WeGo Public Transit is proposing a modification to Route 4 Shelby service to Ardee for Spring 
2022.  

• Buses traveling to downtown from Gallatin Pike will turn right onto Stratford, left onto 

Kennedy, and right onto Ardee back to the current route.  

• There will be no service on Ardee between Gallatin Pike and Kennedy. 

For more information or to provide feedback on these changes, please visit WeGoTransit.com or 

contact Customer Care at 615-862-5950 through January 31. 

 To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

 

http://www.wegotransit.com/

